
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of Christ!  We are 

so glad you have joined us this morning as we approach the throne of our 

God.  If you are new to our church family, then please let us know as we 

would love to meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

October 17, 2021 

Prayer Requests: 

Bill Harris: Let us continue to pray for his recovery, specifically for cognitive and 
physical recovery and for the entire family, coping mentally and spiritually.  

Pat Massey: Pray for continued progress in rehabilitation. Praise God for all the             
progress that has been made.  

Meaghan Loney: My grandfather, Delbert Langford, is having surgery on his                     
descending aorta Monday at 8am. Prayers for him and my grandma, Beverly, are 
greatly appreciated.  

Murphy Spain: I would love prayers that I perform and have fun with friends at golf.  

David Teague: Please be praying for the family of Bill Teague, my double first cousin. 
He’s gone to his forever home to be with the Lord. Pray for Mary, his wife, and all the 
family as we mourn his loss. 

Mark Oehlert: Mark had emergency surgery Wednesday night on his                  
kidneys. He had developed an infection which has caused his kidneys to stop 
working. They have placed stents in to drain the infection and the stones will 
be removed at a later date. Please pray the infection clears and the stones 
do not cause further complications. He will be in the hospital a few days. 

Service Times:  Sunday 9:30  Worship—Sunday 10:45 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. WI-FI Password—northwestcc 

ATTENDANCE CHECK-IN 

Visitors and Members 

TODAY, Tell Us You’re Here - we have a new way of                   

checking in your family attendance. Look for a visible QR code 

in the pocket in front of you. Use your smart phone camera to 

go straight to the available form. We are hoping this will help 

us in many ways. We ask that for the first few weeks, you fill in 

all the information asked for. We are trying to make sure we                            

have your correct information.  

Trunk or Treat—October 30th 

If you would like to donate candy and/or mini 

sodas, we have baskets in the main foyer on 

the side tables for your convenience. Also, if 

you’d like to sign up for a trunk and/or game, 

use this QR code to see what’s available.  

Help needed 

We have a homebound couple, the Branstetters (Rob and Laura), 

who are seeking help with light housework and laundry. It                 

entails 3-4 hours, 2 days a week and pay $15/hour. They live                  

a mile outside Loop 1604 off of Culebra Rd. Please contact                                  

Timothy LeRoy for more details—210-882-2136. 

Food Bank Need:  feminine hygiene products   


